

Talented Tots - Smithville Newsletter

Days we are closed this month: Monday the 5th

Hello all!
We just kicked off our school year and we are diving into our curriculum head first. Please remember to check your kiddo's folder every day so you don't miss out on important reminders and all of their awesome crafts!!!

Our TOT classes with Coach Steve start this month!

Our Scholastic book fair will be September 26th-30th

Happy Birthday this month to:

Monroe, Knox, Case, Emma Fair, Wyatt Beavers, Sawyer Jones, Jordyn, Jude and Rose Mitchell, Collins, Atley and Warren!



PLEASE REMEMBER:

As the weather is changing, please label all jackets and outerwear so nothing is misplaced.